Elsinore-Murrieta-Anza Resource Conservation District
21535 Palomar Road Suite A
Wildomar, California 92595-7763
(951) 609-0066

Notice of Meeting
Cancellation

The Regular Meeting of the Board of Directors of
the District, scheduled for Friday, May 14, 2010,
has been cancelled.

The next regular meeting will be on
Friday, June 11, 2010

ADA Compliance Statement



